
 

 

Announcement 07.06.2021 

 

 

Attica Bank S.A. informs its’ investors that, despite the corporate announcements of 

27/05/2021, 28/05/2021 and 31/05/2021, and with these explicit renunciations, the 

publication of similar untruthful and mischievous reports continues from particular sites 

regarding the developments in the Bank. 

 

The Bank again refutes these untruthful reports and through the trust of its customers 

(as this results from the substantial increase of its loans and deposits) implements with 

dedication the objectives of its three-year Business Plan. 

 

 

ATTICA BANK S.A. 

 

 

 

 

 


